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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Agreement with MBOCHIP 

 

B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“Company” or “B3”) informs that it has entered into 

an agreement with MBOCHIP Ltda. (“MBO”), a technology company specializing in 

electronic trading screens in Brazil, (“Transaction”) with the purpose of integrating, with 

MBO, certain activities carried out by BLK Sistemas Financeiros Ltda., a subsidiary of 

B3 (“BLK”). 

 

The agreement provides for the acquisition of a minority stake in MBO, and the signing 

of a commercial agreement that will allow MBO's technology and products to be available 

to BLK’s customers. B3's initial investment will be R$10 million. 

 

The Transaction aims to strengthen B3 in the trading technology market, especially 

directed towards institutional investors, by the same time allowing MBOCHIP to have 

greater reach and access to an expanded customer base through the partnership with 

BLK. 

 

The Company informs that the Transaction will not depend on ratification by the 

Company's General Meeting, nor is it subject to the fulfillment of any precedent 

conditions, therefore the closing has already been concluded. 

 

About MBO 

 

MBOCHIP, founded in 2009, specializes in technology services. Since 2012 it has 

focused on capital markets, maintaining a commitment to quality and support on an ultra-

low latency platform, providing electronic trading solutions and algorithms for institutional 

clients. 

 

 

 

 

São Paulo, October 11, 2023 

 

André Veiga Milanez 
Chief Financial, Corporate and Investor Relations Officer 
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